
TIMBER FARMS CIVIC ASSOCIATION – BOARD MEETING 

 
Date/Time:   September 15, 2006 - 11:00 a.m. 
Present: Len Taddei, President, TFCA 

Christine Verdi, Vice President TFCA 
  Bob Oakes, Treasurer TFCA 
  Janice Vincelette, Secretary TFCA 
   
The meeting was called to order by Len Taddei.  Reading of the minutes of the previous 
meeting was waived.   
 
Old Business: 

1. The main purpose of this meeting was to discuss the upcoming Planning Board 
Meeting in which the developer will try to persuade them to overturn the deed 
restriction which prevents further development in the neighborhood.  October 3 at 
7:00 is when the meeting will take place at Council Chambers, City/County Bldg., 
1st Floor, 800 North French Street.  On October 17th at its business meeting, the 
Planning board will give its answer.  The board discussed varies options.  One 
option was for Len to call Bill Rhodunda to see if his client would consider 
postponing the meeting for one month.  By doing this, we could hopefully be first 
on the agenda.  This would be more pleasing to people attending and therefore, 
we may have a bigger turnout at the meeting.  To communicate the meeting to the 
neighborhood we will e-mail residents, post it on the front board, and send out 
flyers.  The same flyer could also inform residents of the upcoming picnic and the 
October civic association meeting.  If the Planning Board meeting remains in 
October as planned, we will also try to advertise the meeting at our annual picnic 
and encourage people to attend.  ONGOING 

 
New Business: 

2. The board decided to send out personal invitations for the president and secretary 
positions to Dave Frampton, Ruth Feeley, Dan Frederick, and Chris Casio.  Bob 
will contact Dave Tackett for any other suggestions and Len will follow up with 
Janet Taylor McDowell as she stated she may be interested in a position once 
again on the board.  ONGOING 

3. John Viola stated that he will attend either our October or November civic 
meetings.  Status:  RESOLVED 

4. We also voted to keep our web domain which costs $4.99/mo.  Status:  
RESOLVED 

 

 
Motion to adjourn meeting was made and seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 12:15 p.m. 


